
 

Message from Miss Collier 

 
Another half term has sailed us by so quickly. It has been a busy but wonderful half 

term at Elvington. The children have continued to work incredibly hard, making great 

progress throughout all areas of the curriculum. I am always very proud of the high 

standard of our work our children achieve.  

Finally, I would like to wish you all a fantastic half term. We look forward to seeing you 

after the holiday on Tuesday 5th June. 

 
Miss Collier 

Working together, we can all achieve success. 

  
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

@pselvington www.elvingtonprimary.org.uk 

Friday 25th May 
Non-Uniform Day 
Sunday 10th June 
Summer Fete Maypole 
Wednesday 13th June 
6:00pm 
Northumberland Residential 
Parents’ Evening 
Friday 15th June 2:00pm 
Fathers in School  
Wednesday 27th – Friday 
29th June  
Y5/Y6 Residential 
Tuesday 3rd July  
Sports Day (Afternoon) 
Wednesday 4th July 
KS2 Trip to Bradford Science 
and Media Museum   
Monday 9th July 
Meet Your New Class 
Tuesday 10th July 6:00pm 
Wed 11th July 2:00pm  
Thursday 12th July 6:00pm 
KS2 Play  
Thursday 12th July  
Year 2 Skipping Festival 
Friday 13th July am 
Meet Your New Class  
School Reports  
Monday 16th July 
Class 2 Trip to Woodlands 
Tuesday 17th July 
Class 1 Trip to Woodlands 
Wednesday 18th July 
2:30pm 
EYFS Graduation 
Wednesday 18th July 
5:00pm – 6:15pm  
Class 1&2 PTA Disco  
6:30pm – 7:45pm 
Class 3,4& 5 PTA Disco 
Thursday 19th July 2:30pm  
Leavers’ Assembly  
Friday 20th July 2:30pm  
Leavers’ Church Service  
 
Dates added or changed 
this week are shown in red 
 

Our Christian Value for 

the Summer half term. 

 

Sponsored Read 

If your child wishes to take part, please complete the reading log for 

the week of half term (week commencing 28th May). The sponsored 

read and reading log is optional but remember there are prizes for 

children who read the most or who raise the most money. 

Remember that every little helps so raising even 50p will help when 

we add everyone’s together! Please return forms and any sponsor 

money to the office by Monday 11th June.  

Happy reading!  

 

Trophies 

If your child was awarded a trophy at the end of last year, please 

return it to school by Friday 25th May.   

Continued Overleaf 

Non-Uniform Day Tomorrow 

Friday 25th May will be a non-uniform day. We are asking for a 
donation of £1 and all money raised will go towards funding more 

new books for school from the Usbourne Book Fair. 

Fathers in School 
Calling all dads! As a special treat before Father’s Day, you are all 
warmly invited to join your child/children in their classes on Friday 

15th June from 2:00pm.  

Menu Change – 05.06.18 

Please be aware that due to the availability of some ingredients, the 

dinner menu for Tuesday 5th June will be changed to Monday 4th’s 

advertised meal choices of pork or vegetarian sausages in a bun 

with wedges, and pear crumble and custard.  

No Dance Club – 29.06.18 

Please be aware that on Friday 29th June there will not be a dance 

club session. The club will run as normal on Friday 6th July. 

Apologies for any inconvenience caused.    



Bank MSA Positions Available  
Got some spare time? 

Would you like to help in your local community? 

Are you interested, but unable to commit every day? 

Would you like to join our flexible Elvington lunchtime staff bank? 

 

We are seeking to appoint enthusiastic, energetic and committed 

midday supervisory assistants to join our friendly lunchtime bank 

team. General duties will include supervising the children whilst they 

are eating their lunch and whilst in the playground. If you are 

interested please contact the school either in person, via email 

(pselvington@york.gov.uk) or by phone on 01904 555280. Visits to 

the school are very welcome.  

Elvington Out of School Club  
Elvington Out of School Club is open every day after school at the 

Lower Derwent Sports Club for children aged 3-11. Throughout 2018 

we will be open during Elvington school holiday sand training days, 

except bank holidays and the weeks when we will be closed for our 

summer break. Summer Holiday Club will be open from 23rd-27th 

July inclusive. We will be closed the week commencing 30th July and 

the week commencing 6th August 2018. We will re-open on 13th 

August and run until school re-opens. For more information contact 

the manager, Mrs Challis, on 07790 480 229.  

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

W.C. 04.05.2018 

Week 2 

Year 2 Skipping Festival 
Our Year 2 children are invited to take part in a skipping festival to 

be held at Fulford School in July (details to follow). They are 

currently receiving training so that they are competent skippers. 

There are skipping ropes for sale in the office, priced at £5.00, if you 

want to skip at home.   

Keeping Cool  
In warm weather, it is extremely important that children bring their 
own named water bottle to school every day. May we also remind 

you to ensure that children have applied all-day sun protection 
cream. We do have a supply of sun hats in KS1 or children can bring 

their own in, as there is limited shade available in the playground. 
 

Golden Book 

Class 1 

Thomas King 

Class 2 

Archie Wilson 

Class 3  

Chloe Spencer 

Class 4 

Zac Smith 

Class 5  

Will Atkinson 

Scientist of the Week  

Katie Morgan 

Headteacher’s Award 

Aidan Rains 

 

Sharing assemblies are held 

every Friday at 2:50pm.  

There will be no sharing 

assembly this Friday.  

Summer Term, First Half 
All clubs finish at 4:15pm, 

with the exception of KS2 

Cricket which finishes at 

4:00pm and Rainbows which 

finishes at 4:30pm. 

Monday 

KS1 Rugby 

Tuesday 

Gardening Club 

KS2 Tri Golf  

Eco Club 

Wednesday 

Athletics 

KS2 Tennis  

Rainbows 

Thursday 

KS2 Rounders 

Friday 

KS2 Dance Club  

Eco Club 

In Eco Club, you can learn all about our natural 
environment and how to improve it and protect it. Eco 

Club is running through the summer term and there 
are still spaces available. This half term we have 

learnt about earthworms and made a wormery, 
collected sticks and bamboo to create mini bug hotels 

to encourage insects around the school, and made 
muddy wildflower seed bombs to take home. We have 

also rebuilt the large bug hotel habitat in the science 
garden, built a bird table in the science garden, and 

made mini bird feeders out of recycling! 
As part of the Eco Schools 

programme, we are currently studying 
and improving the biodiversity of our 

school site and together we can work 
towards the goal of achieving Green 

Flag status. Anyone from KS2 can 
join and if you can’t make Tuesdays 
but want to contribute, let one of our 
Eco Club members know your ideas 
and we can put them into action, or 

tell us what environmental stuff you’re 
up to at home and we can celebrate it 

on our notice board.  


